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08 August 2008
MEMORANDUM FOR ALL INTERESTED PARTIES

SUBJECT:  Past and Present Performance Questionnaires

1.  The Defense Information Technology Contracting Organization – Europe (DITCO-Europe) of the Defense Information Systems Agency (DISA) is in the process of selecting a contractor for Fiber Optic Network Installation Services at the McCully Barracks-Wackernheim, Smith Barracks-Baumholder, and US Hospital Kaserne-Landstuhl sites in the Federal Republic of Germany.

2.  One of the considerations in proposal evaluation is the verification of the offerors' past and present performance on contracts, which reflect the offeror's ability to perform on the proposed effort.  We depend on information received from Government agencies and companies such as yours, which have had first hand experience with an offeror, for the evaluation of the offeror's performance on those contracts.

3.  Our areas of interest in the offeror are summarized in the enclosed questionnaire.  We request your written response no later than 5 calendar days after your receipt of this letter.  This schedule will allow us sufficient time to evaluate the data before the start of negotiations.

4.  DO NOT RETURN COMPLETED QUESTIONNAIRES TO THE OFFEROR/CONTRACTOR!  Your completed questionnaire will become a part of the official Source Selection records and needs to be handled accordingly.  It is important that you return the completed questionnaire directly to the Government Contracting Officer.

5.  Fax copies.  To assist you in preparing your response and expediting your reply, the questionnaire may be filled out by hand and "faxed" to 011-49-6302-9227-512 or DSN: 314-496-7004 (Attention: PL512).  The completed questionnaires may also be e-mailed to PL512@disa.mil.  Please contact Ursula Thau at 011-49-6302-9227-24 or DSN: 314-496-7151 if you have any concerns.  

6.  Your help is greatly appreciated and your prompt response will be one of the keys to the successful and timely completion of this important Source Selection.








Sincerely,







[image: image1.jpg]



KATHLEEN L. KNEPP

CONTRACTING OFFICER
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